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 February 17, 2025 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Information Letter no. 05-2025 
 
 

Dear Member Federations, 
 
Following the correspondence dated January 7, 2025, we are pleased to inform you 
that only one application was received within the established deadline to host the U14 
Festival in 2025. Consequently, the Executive Committee has decided to award the 
organization of the second edition of the U14 Festival to Istanbul (TUR). 
 
The festival dates remain unchanged: June 28-29, 2025. 
 
An official invitation, along with other relevant details, will be provided at a later date. 
 
For your convenience, I have attached a description of the festival to this letter. 
 
Thank you for your attention and support. 
 

 
Best regards, 
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